
3rd March 2017 

Dear parents/carers 

Book at Bedtime – Tuesday 14th March 2017 

Following information about Book Week (13th – 17th March 2017), 

circulated before half term, Book at Bedtime is open to children in 

Year Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

Children can return to school with you at 6pm, with teddies and in 

their PJs, for a milky drink and bedtime stories.  Parents are 

welcome to stay in the hall with refreshments whilst the children go 

to their own class until the finish at 6.30pm.  Please complete and 

return the slip below to school if your child is to attend. 

If your child is in Year 6 and would like to help at this event please 

indicate below and return the slip to school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alexis Satterthwaite (Assistant Head Teacher) 

Juliet Pinder (Book Co-ordinator) 

 

BOOK AT BEDTIME – Tuesday 14th March 2017 

I would like my child ………………………………………. (name) in ……….. (class) to  

come to the Book at Bedtime event at school on Tuesday 14th March  

(KS 1 and Y6 only) at 6pm. 

My child is in Year 6 and will be able to help on the evening  

 

Signed ………………………………………………………..   Date ……………………………………… 

 


